
 

 
SUMMER 2022 – POOL OPENS MAY 28  

UPDATE TO POOL PASS DISTRIBUTION  

THE OLD BLUE PASSES WILL NO LONGER BE ACCEPTED 

THE BOARD WILL BE HANDING OUT THE NEW POOL 
PASSES AT THE POOL ON THE FOLLOWING DATES:   

MAY 14 – 15, 10 AM TO NOON 

MAY 21 – 22, 10 AM TO NOON 

If you are an owner, you will need to provide proof of ownership 
(ID), and completed pool registration form. 

If you are a tenant, you will need to bring a copy of your lease, proof 
of living on the property (ID, mail), and complete the completed pool 
registration form.. 

Passes will only be given out to the owner or the tenant.  You will 
get one pool pass per legal occupant in your unit. 

Two guests will be allowed per unit. 


